
As an Andover resident (83 School Road) I am writing to express my opposition to siting a Dollar General 
Store at 580 Lake Road.  There are many Dollar General Stores in adjacent towns so this store is 
unnecessary.  These stores do not conform to the small town New England character of 
Andover.  Andover does need addition retail development but not shabby, low quality businesses such 
as Dollar General.  
-- 
James L. Cole 


